U.S. Submarine Veterans, Inc. Long Island Base

Our purpose is to "Perpetuate the memory of our shipmates who gave their lives in the pursuit of their duties while serving their country". In addition to perpetuating the memory of departed shipmates, we provide a way for all Submariners to gather for mutual benefit and enjoyment. Our common goal as Submariners is strengthened by camaraderie.

The Long Island Base engages in various projects and events, some of which are as follows:

We participate in Parades and local Fairs at which we display our 26 foot exact replica of the USS Spadefish (SS411) a WWII submarine.



We hold Memorial services at which we have a Tolling of the Boats ceremony for all lost U.S. Submarines and their crew.

We participate in the Kap(SS)4Kid(SS) Program. We visit Stony Brook University Hospital and Good Samaritan Hospital with a goal to bring comfort and joy to Children with challenging medical conditions. Each child is given Honorary Submariner caps, a certificate and other submarine relates items.

We also participate in the Scouting Recognition Program by presenting a certificate to scouts who have achieved the highest level in scouting as an Eagle Scout.

The Long Island Base also enjoys social events such as our Annual Picnic and Holiday Party.

Our membership meets at 1930 hours on the second Monday of each Month at:

Babylon American Legion Post 94

22 Grove Place

Babylon, New York

For more information Contact: Vincent Viola

Phone: 902-338-5972

E-mail: vincent.viola.jr@gmail.com

The only requirement for membership is that you "Qualified" in Submarines